
5th Grade Science Camp 2018-2019 
Participation and Payment Plan 

This form is due to your teacher by September 21, 2018 
 
___________________________________  _______________________________________ 
Student Name      5th Grade Teacher 
 
___________________________________  _______________________________________ 
Parent(s) Name(s)      Phone Number 
 
 
___________________________________  _______________________________________ 
Parent Signature      Parent Email Address 
 
 
____YES, my child will participate in Science Camp and I agree to pay the tuition cost of $450 by 
 
Please choose from the following payment plans: 
 
_____ Plan A:  Full Payment of $450 due by October 26th, 2018  
 
_____Plan B:  Two payments of $225  
  Due  October 26, 2018 and  February 8, 2019 
 
Payments can be made payable to DJAES PTA and write your child’s first and last name in the memo 
line. Bring checks to your child’s teacher or the front office.  OR payments can be made via Pay Pal at 
djaespta.org (fees apply). 
 
_____ No thanks, my child will not attend Science Camp.  I understand that he/she will attend school at  
           DJAES that week in another classroom. 
 
_____ Yes, I am willing to help with the following: (check all that apply) 
              
            ____ Coordinate Otter Pop Sales        ____ Assist with Departure/Arrival of campers 
 
  ____Take Temperatures on Day of Departure*       ____ Sell Otter Pops 

• nurse, doctor, paramedic 
 
Science Camp is a wonderful opportunity that all our fifth grade students should experience.  If you would like to provide a 
tax-deductible scholarship donation in effort to help benefit other sudentes, please complete the following:  
___  Yes!  I wish to donate $ _____ toward the scholarship fund. 
                                          

Note to parents and guardians: Fees for field trips and excursions in connection with courses of instruction or school related social, educational, 
cultural, athletic, or school bonded activities are legally permissible, as long as no student is prevented from making the field trip or excursion 

because of lack of sufficient funds. 
 


